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Comments for Public Posting: Cars in LA often abuse “bus only” lanes, and it is difficult to
enforce the rules. Cameras on the front of buses are the best way
to do so. We need to encourage people to use public transportation
instead of driving, and bus-only lanes make the bus a faster and
more appealing option when cars DO NOT block the lanes.



